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Welcome to Woodside’s August newsletter, we hope you all enjoy! We would like to welcome
any recommendations you may have to add into our monthly newsletter. For example;
poems, short stories, jokes or any other comments.













As many of you are aware, we are having an extension built at Woodside,
this work has now begun which we are very much excited about! As the
building work continues at Woodside we apologise for any inconvenience
that is being caused in this process. If you have any concerns regarding
the building work please feel free to see Tracey, the manager. We are very
excited for the end result. The building work is making excellent progress!

Well done to all staff who are currently training and to those already
completed. We welcome all of our new staff to Woodside!
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